

26th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

KS2 trip to The Chocolate Story, York

Supporting our whole school topic of 'Chocolate' this term, we have arranged for pupils in Key Stage 2 to visit the Chocolate Story in York on Monday 19th February 2018. The children will have a tour of the Chocolate Story and take part in a 'Meet the Mayas' workshop.

Children will need to wear their school uniform, a warm, waterproof coat and sensible footwear. Depending on the weather, children might also need to bring hats and gloves as they will be walking from the coach drop-off point to the attraction. The children will also wear our school wristbands. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch (on this occasion packed lunch will not be provided by school), drink and a named backpack to carry their lunch in. They can also bring a healthy snack such as a cereal bar with them.

We will leave school after morning registration and will return to school in time for the end of the normal school day.

If you would like to join us as a parent helper on this trip, and have a current North Yorkshire Council issued DBS, please indicate on the attached permission slip. Parent helper spaces are limited and will be allocated on a 'first come first served' basis.

We are sure you will understand that we cannot afford to pay for the full cost of this trip from the school funds available to us, so may we ask you therefore to make a contribution of £12.00 via the School Gateway by Friday 9^{th} February. If insufficient contributions are received then regrettably the activity will not go ahead.

Yours faithfully, Mr Jelf and Miss Stride	
Child/ren's name/s	_

- I give permission for my child/ren to attend the KS2 Chocolate Story visit on Monday 19th February 2018
- I have made payment of £12.00 online via the School Gateway
- I am able/unable to act as a parent helper on this occasion.

Sianed	
	Date

ASPIRE • BELIEVE • ACHIEVE

